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Mrs. Lockhart’s News


April 16th-27th 





What we’re working on this week:








It’s TN Ready testing time!














Please avoid making appointments during our TN Ready testing window.  TN Ready testing will take place during the weeks of April 16-20 and April 23-27.  We appreciate your help!























We will be on an alternate schedule for the next three weeks (April 16th-May 4th)  Our lunch will be from 11:55-12:20 during this time.  Please remember that lunch visitors are NOT allowed to eat with students during the testing period.  We appreciate your understanding!  We will also alternate our schedule to between Recess and Related Arts each day.






































































































































Homework:





NO HOMEWORK THIS WEEK DUE TO TESTING!

















**Another Newsletter will not be sent home until the week of April 30th.**











News  





April Events:


-16th–20th- TN Ready Testing


-19th-PTO meeting (6:00); Dominos Night


-23rd-27th-TN Ready Testing














-Please make sure your child is getting enough sleep and eating breakfast.  We have worked very hard to prepare for the tests and want to finish strong!











-Good luck on the tests!  You ARE ready!  Work hard and remember to do YOUR best! I am SO proud of you!! ( 

















Our Schedule wk 1:


Monday


P.E. 


Tuesday:


Recess


Wednesday:


Art


Thursday:


P.E.


Friday:


Recess  





Our Schedule wk 2:


Monday


Library


Tuesday:


Recess


Wednesday:


P.E. 


Thursday:


Recess


Friday:


Music














